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Halton Hills Minor Baseball Assoc. is now
accepting Rep-Eagles/Select coaching
applications for the 2016 season.
Please go to www.haltonhillsminorbaseball.ca
to complete and submit your application by
August 6th, 2015.

For further information contact the office
905-877-3748 or info@hhmba.ca SEE OUR FLYER IN TODAY’S PAPER OR VISIT US ONLINE AT BADBOY.CA

SAVE $200

$548 SOFA #88546 LOVESEAT $528
CHAIR $428

SPORTS ‘Quote
unquote’ ‘I want to make sure they’re having fun.’

— Kevin Salmon... see below

By Neil McKenzie-Sutter
Special to The IFP

Continued on page 40

Successful first year 
for Baby Bulldogs

The inaugural season of Baby Bulldogs Lacrosse, 
which allowed girls, aged 4 to 7, to participate in their 
own program for the first time, recently came to a close 
for the season.

The program’s focus was to teach girls to love la-
crosse at a young age by working on the fundamentals 
of the game.

“I’ve always done shooting,” said Baby Bulldogs’ 
head coach Kevin Salmon.

“I’ve worked on defence with them. I’ve worked on 
general stick skills, but I want to make sure that they’re 
having fun going along. So I always make sure it’s very 
game-oriented, because that’s what the kids really get 
into.”

Salmon credits this year’s success to pricing the 
program competitively with baseball, football, and 
soccer, the other major summer sports. For $75, each 
participant received all the necessary equipment to 
play and train with a knowledgeable and enthusiastic 
coaching staff.

The girls also had the opportunity to train with 
Casey Lyons, a Georgetown native who is now playing 
lacrosse competitively at the University of Delaware, 
along with Andrew Craig, former Jr. B Bulldog.

The Baby Bulldogs represents the latest develop-
ment for girls in the Halton Hills Minor Lacrosse As-
sociation, which started running the girls-only field 
program in 2012. The organization has made progress 
promoting the program as a summer counterpart to 
hockey, and parents and coaches have high hopes for 
the future.

“Hockey’s great too. She loves both,” said Russ Rob-
inson, parent and Baby Bulldogs’ coach, talking about 
his daughter Tea’s experience with the program.

“He’s [Salmon] just brought that kind of spin on it, 

Baby Bulldogs’ head coach Kevin Salmon gets ready to conduct another drill with his players during one of the program’s final practices of 
the season. Facing the camera is Celine Marr. The inaugural season of Baby Bulldogs Lacrosse, which allowed girls, aged 4 to 7, to participate 
in their own program for the first time, recently came to a close for the season. The program’s focus was to teach girls to love lacrosse at a 
young age by working on the fundamentals of the game.
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